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24th April 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
RE: Parent Charter 
 
All of our team really appreciate all the support that we get from parents.   Working as a team, with positive and 
purposeful relationships, helps us to do our best for our children and promotes well-being for all parties! 
 
There have been many changes over the last few years – our school has grown and since covid communications 
between school and home have changed.   Given these changes, our Staff and Governors, including our Parent 
Governors, have worked on a Parent Charter which details the relationships that we aim to have with our 
community and how we can achieve them. 
 
Our Parent Charter is ready to be shared with our new parents who will be joining us in September – but I thought it 
was worth sharing with all of our parental body.   
 
As a school, we aim to have high levels of staff well-being so hope that all parents will feel that they can embrace the 
principles set out in our charter.  
 
Please do get in touch if you have any queries.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rosalind Bennett 
Headteacher  
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